
SCC

Calling all 

Shoreline  alums!
Dear fellow Shoreline alum,
You are on our list as one of the hundreds of thousands of people 
that Shoreline Community College has helped get the education 
and training they need to make a better life for themselves, their 
families and their communities.

As the college approaches its 50th birthday in 2014, we’re reaching out 
to as many alums as possible to join in celebrating the relationships and 
experiences that this wonderful institution makes possible.

Click on the SCC Alumni button to take the first step in getting in on all the 
information about the birthday celebration and other college news.

Welcome back.
Jim Hills

Class of ‘76
Special Assistant to the President,

Communications & Marketing
jhills@shoreline.edu

http://shoreline.sites.hubspot.com/alumni-outreach

